
 
 
David J. Skorton 
President 
 
     
 
June 17, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Rodney Orme 
Chair, University Assembly 
Cornell University 
109 Day Hall 
Ithaca, NY 14853 
 
 
Dear Rodney, 
  
In follow up to my letter of June 12th with respect to the University Assembly’s Resolution 8, I wanted 
to clarify that with the exception of the proposed amendment to Title Three, Article II.A.I.c., all of the 
other proposed amendments to the Code are approved and you may proceed to incorporate them into the 
Campus Code document. 
  
With respect to the one remaining amendment that I requested further consideration of, I ask that once 
the summer is over the University Assembly and the designated Senior Staff convene to work out a 
solution. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Best regards, 

 
David J. Skorton 
        
 
cc:  Susan H. Murphy 
 Mary Beth Grant 
 Kent L. Hubbell 
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